
 

January 21, 2024 

 

 

Planning Commission 

Village of New Haven 

57775 Main Street 
New Haven, MI 48048 

 

Subject: Planning and Community Development and Code Enforcement Services 

 

Dear New Haven Planning Commissioners, 

We are pleased to submit this proposal for planning, community development, and code enforcement services to 
the Village of New Haven. At McKenna, we understand the unique challenges and opportunities faced by a 
community rooted in small-town charm while pursuing strategic growth and development. Our commitment is to 
partner with New Haven to preserve its character, enhance its services, and achieve its long-term vision as 
outlined in the Master Plan. 

With over 46 years of experience, McKenna has provided exceptional planning and zoning services to over 300 
communities across the Midwest. Our team of certified planners, zoning administrators, and code enforcement 
professionals is dedicated to delivering high-quality, community-sensitive solutions tailored to your needs. We 
take pride in fostering strong relationships with elected officials, staff, and stakeholders while maintaining a 
responsive and professional approach. 

Our services include retainer-based planning and zoning support, on-site office hours, proactive code 
enforcement, and assistance with specialized projects like zoning updates and Redevelopment Ready 
Communities® certification. Our tailored approach ensures measurable results aligned with your Master Plan 
goals, from enhancing community engagement to attracting thoughtful development. 

McKenna is committed to delivering responsive, cost-effective, and professional services to meet your needs. We 
look forward to the opportunity to help New Haven thrive and would be happy to provide any additional 
information.  

Thank you, as always, for considering our team. 

Respectfully submitted, 

McKENNA 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Laura Haw, AICP, NCI 

Vice President 

 

Cc: John Jackson, AICP, President 


